
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE January 18, 2022 

Contact: Antwan Martin, Linden Garage Supervisor 

810-767-4920 ext. 323 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Road work on Thompson Rd. in Fenton Twp. 
 
Fenton Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be cutting trees and shrubs along Thompson Road 

between Fairbanks Road and Linden Road on Wednesday, January 19, 2022, from 7:00 a.m. to 

1:30 p.m. There will be flaggers controlling traffic, but drivers may experience a short delay. 

Please contact Antwan Martin, Linden Garage Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 ext. 323 if you have 

questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

